
 P.K. News Letter        Feb/March/April 
 

Hi everybody. 
We hope everybody has managed to have a illness free, restful and  
enjoyable week off. It was good to see a little sunshine ! 
Help us to safeguarding and support your child  

 Please can we remind you to remember to lock the garden gates 
when entering or leaving PK's. This will ensure that all the children on the 
premises are safe at all times. Thank you. 

 Lunchtimes - This is a busy time with arrivals and picky ups happening at 
the same time. Please ensure you use the garden entrance if you need to 
enter the Pk room.  

 Please keep us informed if your child has had a disturbed night, 
health problems, any changes to normal routines e.g. dad/mum away, events 
that may effect them. It really helps us to understand and support 
changes in behaviour. 

 Please, please remember to inform us if anybody different is collecting 
your child. We need your permission to allow this to happen. 

 If any of your contact information changes i.e. mobile phone 
numbers, emergency contact numbers, please keep us informed. 

PK Communication and Language Library 
 

Thank you for sharing and helping the children to look after the PK library books 
that the children brought home last term. We plan to continue our library this 
half term. It will be located out side the entrance of PK.  
When your child returns their book please help them to sign it in and sign the new 
choice out. 
 

Sainsbury's Active Kids 2017 vouchers                                                       
Please continue to collecting and post into box outside PK. 
 
Milk Bottle tops  - Keep collecting and pop them in box outside PK. 
 

Packed Lunches 
Lunch boxes are kept outside in a cool place. We recommend you pop 
a ice pack in to keep food as fresh as possible as we do not have 
facilities to refrigerate. 
We recommend you make your child’s lunch manageable. Ideally a 
small sandwich, selection of fruit, yoghurt, crisps and a Drink is fine. 
 
*Please feel free to talk to your key person at any time about your 
child’s development at PK's and share with us any developments or 
adventures that happen at home with you! 
 

 



 
Grayshott Panto  - Peter Pan 
    Fri 10th March at 7.30pm and Sat 11th March at 2pm & 5.30pm  
 

Once again this year PK will be providing the refreshments at  
each performance. This is a great fund raiser!!! 
If your available Sat at 2.30pm to help please sign up outside Pk or 
let Carol Know. We need one more helper and lots of cakes. 
 

 
2017 PK Celebrates 30 years. 

On the evening of Friday 30th June at the village hall 
The committee are planning an evening of entertainment 

It is hoped many past and present families will come along to this 
summer fund raiser. 

So please pass the word to any past/present PK families and  pop the 
date in your diary. 

 

30 year afternoon tea party 
On Wednesday July at PK Preschool 

(Time TBC) 
A chance to catch up 

Staff, Parents and Pupils past and present 
Refreshments provided.  

 

For more details keep an eye on the PK notice board and future 
letters. 

Events coming up this term 
February 
Thursday 28th               -  Pancake Day 
March    
Wed 1st                        - St David’s Day                                
Thursday 2nd                -  World Book Day 
 

Friday 10th and Sat 11th   -  2014 Grayshott Pantomime 
                                                      ‘Peter Pan’                                                   

Friday 17th                     - St Patrick’s day 
                                       

Sunday 26th                    - Mothering Sunday                                                        
 
      Mon 7th   to Mon 21st April - PK closed.- Easter Break 



 
April 
Sunday 23rd                       - St George’s Day 
Monday 24th                      - PK Open 
Wednesday 26th                 - Full Committee Meeting 
May 
Monday  5th                              - PK Closed - May day 
 

 TBC                   PK Sponsored Obstacle Course (family event) 
 

June -   
Friday 30th - 30 Year fund raising celebrations  
 

July -   
TBC             -     Leavers Treasure Hunt  
Wed 19th         -  30 year Afternoon Tea Party  
                         Everybody past and present invited. 
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